
Sunday 6th Advent part 1: Longing for Hope: Andy– All-aged service 

DCF Virtual Church Service. Available from 10:30am online here on 
Sunday morning: 

www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church  

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Mark 

Wednesday  

Thursday 10:00-11am: CTDD/ ROC Prayer meeting via Zoom  

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 13th Advent part 2: Chris Spracklen: Communion service 

Sunday December 6th 2020 

6th - 13th December 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

Advent Part 1: 
Longing for Hope 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/
http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/


Notices 

 

 

 

 This week is our first advent message (on the second Sunday in Advent!). Andy 

is bringing us a message called ‘Longing for Hope’. Please join us at 10:30am in 

the usual way via our website, or on YouTube. I’ll also post a link on Facebook, 

which can be shared with family and friends. 

 Prayer this week: (Zoom links and points for personal prayer) 

For the SLT led prayer meeting on Tuesday morning @ 9am use: 

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09 

Please contact the DCF office for the meeting ID and password. 

For the Thursday CTDD/ ROC Prayer meeting @ 10am on 29th October use: 

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6591842294?pwd=hakfR92W-WBnpI1CBn5jr6oxpSCzOg 
 

Please contact the DCF office for the meeting ID and password. 

This week: 
• Please continue to pray for the ‘Carols in the Car Park’ event. Please see the 

Notice Sheet from 15th November for specific prayer points. 

• Give thanks to God that He continues to provide funding for His building 

project, just when we need it! If you have not yet responded to our 

Thanksgiving Day, and feel prompted by God to do so, there is still time!  
The Zoom chat this Sunday will be at 12 noon.  The session runs from 12.00 to 

12.30 and we are able to share how our week has been, anything that 

specifically spoke to you from the service and bring any points for prayer.  

Here’s the link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09 

Meeting ID: 876 8389 7530 Passcode: coffee 

Ephesians Series: We have now worked our way through the book of 

Ephesians. Thank you to all those who contributed to services in any way. It 

was a fantastic series, full of encouragement and 

challenges. If you missed any of the messages, or 

services, they are still on the website. There are also 

life group notes available. All of this can be found on 

the “Current Teaching” page of the website. 

Hopefully you all got an email on Tuesday about Guy and Hazel recording 

Christmas messages on people’s doorsteps to be included in the Carol service 

on December 20th. Tomorrow, Friday 4th, is the last day to let Hazel know 

you would like to take part. It will 

be so wonderful to have 

Christmassy messages from the 

Church family. Please get in touch 

with Hazel. 

Amazon Smile: DCF is now registered as an Amazon Smile Charity. This means 

that we can receive 0.5% of whatever is spent on Amazon products via 

smile.amazon.co.uk. If you shop on Amazon, go to the linked website, select 

DCF from the list of charities and shop as usual. 

From Andy Coombes: The family want to pass on that Brian Fowler passed 

peacefully today into the Lord’s presence. He was with us for a number of years 

at DCF. 

Thanksgiving Gift Day: It has been wonderful to see God’s provision in enabling 

us to get so far with the building of the new Hope Centre. Please remember to 

give something towards the Offering before Sunday 13th December. Details on 

how to give can be found on the “Give” page of our website. 
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